
  

 
Study Buddies: Reviewing the countries we have learned about.  

 

Important Dates:  
 
2/29: Boosterthon Kick-off @11:00 
3/2:Dr. Seuss Party 12:30-1:30 Please let me know in advance if you are 
coming to help or bringing something fun to eat! No siblings.  
3/9: Fun Run! More info to come   
3/12-3/20: Spring Break 
3/21-3/25: SAT Week! Everyone must be on time and have a healthy 
breakfast (no sugar please). During SAT week we will have fun afternoons:  
Mon: Bring in your favorite toy  
Tues: Bring in your favorite game to share 
Wed: Easter Movie & popcorn 
Thurs: Easter Movie & popcorn –  
3/25 Fri: ½ DAY 10:30AM we will have an Easter Egg Hunt – Please send in 

10 eggs filled with toys or candy by 3/24. We will be dismissed at 11:20 AM 
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Student of the Month 
Victoria & Adrian 

 
Show and Tell 

Nicolas – Friday 3/4 

 March Birthdays 
Braden 3/1 

A Peek at our Week in Kindergarten 

www.morningsideacademy.com 

Bible:  This weeks Bible verse is Titus 3:5a He saved us not because of 
righteous things we have been doing but because of His mercy. Next 
Week James 3:18. We are learning about the crucifixion of Christ and 
learning why we celebrate Easter.  
 
Phonics: This week we are reviewing long vowels. New special sounds 
“sm”, “sc”, “sk”, “sp”, “cr” and “tw”. Please review list of special sounds. 
 
Reading: Reading groups will continue this week. Please keep and 
review books that go home. You should be reading with your child every 
night. This means that they are reading and you are listening and 
correcting as needed. 
 
Handwriting: This week we are reviewing letters in cursive.  
 
Math: Before numbers, addition families 1-10, counting by 5’s and by 10’s 
and counting dimes, number words (one - ten) and time to the half hour.  
 
Social Studies: We are learning about Japan and Australia. 
 
Spanish: We are learning clothes.  
 
Sign Language: review 

 

Teacher’s Words: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please continue to work on sentences 
containing SIMPLE one and two vowel words 
in them. Please work with your child on being 
able to “easily” read these. Please also be 

reviewing all special sounds. A new special 

sound list will be coming home soon.   
 
We have a lot coming up in March. Please be 
checking the newsletter regularly to keep up 
to date with important information.  
 
Please notice that we have SAT week 
coming up. Please make sure your child is on 
time and has a healthy breakfast.  
 
Our FUN RUN is next Wednesday 3/8. 
Parents are welcome to attend. Time will 
most likely be in the morning. I will let you 
know via Messenger. Please register for free 
online at FunRun.com and be getting in 
pledge donations. Your family or co-workers 
can choose to do a flat donation (example 
$20) or pledge per lap (example $1 per lap 
will be $30-$35 because we do 30-35 laps).  
The donations will be going towards 
technology at our school  
 
 
 In His service, 
Mrs. McDonough 
 
 


